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Comments: The amount of Forest Service land in the Western states on which ranchers are currently allowed to

graze their cattle and sheep is excessive. Please restrict them from using the amount of wilderness land they

currently occupy. Wilderness lands must be managed with wildlife, not human activity, in mind.  Natural forces

and native wildlife keep these ecosystems in healthy condition. Ranchers do not need anywhere near the amount

of grazing land on which they currently run their herds.


